Minutes of the PG Admission Committee meeting held on 17th March, 2020

A meeting of PG Admission Committee members of Bodoland University was held on 17th March, 2020 at 11:30 am in the Conference Hall of Administrative Building of BU. The meeting was presided over by Hon'ble Vice-Chancellor of Bodoland University. The purpose of the meeting of the meeting was to discuss regarding the P.G. admission to be held in various departments under Bodoland University for the session 2020-2021. The House discussed on various agenda of the meeting and adopted the following resolutions unanimously:

Resolution No 1: The house unanimously fixed the intake capacity of different departments along with self finance seats as follows:

SI.No	Departments	Intake Capacity	Self Finance Seats
1.	Commerce	50	5
2.	MBA	30.	5
3.	Assamese	65	5
4.	Bodo	75	0;
5.	English	55	5
6.	Biotechnology	20	5
7.	Zoology	25	5
8.	Botany	25	5
9.	Chemistry	25	5
10.	MSc IT	30	0
11.	MCA	30	0
12.	Geography	40	5
13.	Mathematical Sciences	60	5
14.	Physics	25	5
15.	DBT	20	0
16.	Economics	65	5
17.	Education	65	5
18.	Political Science	65	5
19.	History	65	5
20.	PGDHRE	20	0

Resolution No 2: Selection of candidates will be done 100% on the basis of entrance.

Resolution No 3: Entrance test would be conducted through OMR sheets.

Resolution No 4: Questions would be prepared by the respective faculties.

Resolution No 5: Date of issue of online/offline application form has been fixed from 15th May, 2020.

Resolution No 6: Last date of submission of online/offline application form has been fixed on 30th June, 2020.

Resolution No 7: Declaration of selected candidates for entrance test has been fixed on 7th July, 2020.

Resolution No 8: Date of entrance examination has been fixed on 10 & 11 July, 2020.

Resolution No 9: Date of declaration of selected candidates for admission has been fixed on 17th July, 2020.

Resolution No 10: Admission has been fixed from 22nd – 25th July, 2020.

<u>Resolution No 11:</u> Apart from intake capacity 2 seats would be reserved for foreign students in each department.

The meeting came to end with thanks from the chair.

Lalurent 17/3/2020

17/03/2020